
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Community Relations   
Second Floor  
Chancery Exchange 
London 
EC4A 1AB 
 

Monday 30 September 2024           T: 0800 377 7345  

            

Dear Resident 

West Midlands Interchange – A5 overnight traffic management 

I am writing to provide you with information on our upcoming programme of highway works 
related to the construction of the West Midlands Interchange Development.   

As part of our construction of the temporary site entrance on A5 Watling Street we will be 
completing pavement resurfacing works and installing verge drainage from 7pm on Monday 
7 October to 5am on Tuesday 8 October.  

To complete our work safely there will be a single lane temporary traffic light closure in place, 
with access to properties maintained. Please be aware you may see our workforce on site up 
to one hour before and one hour after these times to set up and secure our equipment. 

Our work may generate some noise but is not expected to be disruptive throughout the night. 
We thank you for your patience while we construct the development. We would like to reassure 
you that Winvic and all involved in the project will ensure any disruption to road users and 
local businesses is minimised.   

Contact us 

For up to date traffic management news for the West Midlands Interchange, please visit the 
project webpage at https://www.westmidlandsinterchange.co.uk/. 

We hope this information is helpful and we apologise for any disturbance these works may 
cause. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns, please 
email contactus@communityrelations.co.uk or by calling 0800 377 7345.  

Yours sincerely 

David Wright  

Project Manager 

Winvic Construction 


